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If you would like this letter translated in Urdu, please contact the school office. 

اسکول کے دفتر سے رابطہ کریں.آپ اردو ترجمہ میں یہ خط چاہتے ہیں تو،   
The St. Bart’s Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales with company number 

8735454.  

The Registered Office is at Sussex Place, Longton, Stoke-on-Trent, Staffordshire, ST3 4TP 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

We take safeguarding very seriously here at Belgrave, but we also need your support in 
keeping our community safe.  

Call the NSPCC helpline for support and advice if you have a concern for your own or 
another child’s safety on 0808 800 5000.  

If you feel that your child is in immediate danger, call the police on 999. You can report 
concerns to the police on their non-emergency number, 101. 
You can also contact the relevant social care team at your local council to report a concern 
about a child or adult.  

Visit the See, Hear, Respond service or call on 0800 157 7015 for additional support, advice 
and information during this period (England only).  

This includes online and face-to-face support for children and families, help for children at 
risk of harm outside of the home, and support to help vulnerable children successfully return 
to school or college.  

Domestic abuse: Find out how to recognise and spot the signs of domestic abuse. If you or 
someone you know is a victim of domestic abuse:  

• see domestic abuse: how to get help which includes specific advice on how to get 
help for children and young people  

• call the NSPCC helpline for advice and support if you have concerns about a child on 
0808 800 5000, as well as the National Domestic Abuse helpline on 0808 2000 247  

If you are in immediate danger, call 999 and ask for the police. If you are unable to talk on 
the phone, listen to the questions from the operator and respond by coughing or tapping the 
handset if you can. Follow the instructions depending on whether you are calling from a 
mobile or a landline.  

Further support and advice can be found here.  

Take care and we are always here if you need any support or advice.  

Mr G. Barlow  
Principal 
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